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Keisha {.ance Bottoms 226 Peachtree Straet, SW Atlanta Police Department
Mayor Atlanta, Georgia 30303 Erika Shields
{404) 546-6900 Chief of Police

March 12, 2018

Mr. Gino Brogdon Jr., Chair
Atlanta Citizens Review Board
City Hall Tower, Suite 9100
55 Trinity Avenue, SW
Adtlanta, Georgia 30303

RE: 16-142
Dear Mr. Brogdon:

I'am in receipt of the Atlanta Citizen Review Board’s letter pertaining to the complaint of Ms. LaSandra
Warner and Mr. Randy McClarity, recommending that the allegations of False Imprisonment be
Sustained against Officer Kristina Bogle and Officer Megan Norris, as well as the finding of
Sustained against Officer Bogle on the charge of Excessive Force.

At this time, the Office of Professional Standards has concluded its investigation into the allegation
surrounding Ms. Warner’s and Mr. McClarity's complaint. The investigation substantiated allegations
against Officer Bogle concerning APD Work Rules 4.1.1 Appropriate Action and 4.6.9 Use of
Firearms. Officer Bogle was Sustained on violations of both work rules and received corrective
action. As noted by your investigator, Officer Norris had resigned from the Department prior to the
complaint being filed, so no disciplinary action was taken against her.

As to the Board’s concerns about Officer Bogle’s truthfulness, the Office of Professional Standards
cited. archived audio recordings of Zone | radio traffic do in support Officer Bogle's statement.

Major Celeste Murphy, Commander of the Office of Professional Standards, can be contacted at (404)
546-5945, if you have any further concerns regarding this complaint.

Sincerely,
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Erika Shields
Chief of Police
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